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Upcoming Events:
Member Appreciation Days

June 11th and September 5th

Lighting the Way to Financial
Success

Sign-Up: April 5th-April 19th 

PFCU is launching a new
Financial Counselor program:
Lighting the Way to Financial
Success. The program will run
from May 2024-October 2024.
During these months the
participants will work with their
financial counselor to achieve
their financial goals. You have
a chance to win the grand
prize of $2,000! Each
participant that reaches their
goal will receive $200. For more
details and to sign up visit
peninsulafcu.com or give us a
call 906-789-6400!

*8 member households will be chosen 
Official rules can be found on our website



Account Type APY*

Regular Shares 0.35%

Share Draft Checking 0.15%

IRA Shares 2.50%

Money Market < 10,000 0.35%

Money Market $10,000-$24,999 2.25%

Money Market $25,000-$49,999 2.75%

Money Market $50,000-$499,999 3.50%

Money Market > $500,000 4.00%

Dividend Information for April 2024

Assets: $311,215,758
Loans: $245,632,978
Deposits: $281,745,716
Members: 15,083

PFCU Stats

Community Student Education
PFCU staff are making a big
difference in the community by
teaching students about
financial literacy. During the
months of February and March,
staff visited 56 local classrooms
to teach over 1287 students. By
introducing kids to money
management and the
importance of planning for the
future, we hope to set them up
for financial success. 

As of February 29th, 2024



Youth members can deposit $5 or more during the
month of April to be entered to win $25 each week!
Stop in to any branch to grab a sucker off our sucker
tree-everyone is a winner!
New Youth members who open an account in the
month of April will receive a book.
Kids can pose in front of a car-themed photo booth. 

Get ready to Rev Up Your
Savings for Youth Month at

Peninsula FCU!

Youth Month

Peninsula FCU is looking forward to celebrating Youth
Month during the month of April. Stop into a local
branch with your youth member to participate in the
following activities: 



Community Involvement

RRN Sport & Rec Show, Delta Chamber: Dancing through the Decades, Walk for
Warmth, Tri-County Safe Harbor: Mystery at Deadwood Saloon, Free Little

Libraries in Escanaba & Menominee, Law Enforcement in Escanaba, Gladstone,
Menominee & Marinette & YMCA: Dining with Fireflies 


